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Robert Stephen Consulting, LLC is granted the exclusive rights to sell, enhance, 
develop, and distribute the MicroView software line. 
 
San Ramon, California - August 18, 2009, - Robert Stephen Consulting, LLC (RSC) 
is pleased to announce that an agreement has been signed with Meridex Software 
Corporation that gives Robert Stephen Consulting the exclusive Rights to the 
MicroView software line. The MicroView software line includes the mobile solution 
software MicroView FM as well as other MicroView products such as the Electrical 
and HAVC modules for ARCHIBUS. 
 
MicroView software provides enhancements to the ARCHIBUS enterprise CAFM 
solutions resulting in reduced infrastructure costs.  MicroView FM specifically 
provides increased efficiency in data collection tasks in the areas of Space 
Management, Asset Management, Work Order Management, Inspections, Condition 
Assessment and Parts Inventory Management. 
 
In the coming months Robert Stephen Consulting will be developing and releasing 
enhanced versions of the MicroView product line starting with MicroView FM. 
Enhancements will include a web-based version of the software as well as support 
for a variety of new handheld operating systems.   
 
About Robert Stephen Consulting, LLC: 
 
Founded in February of 2000 by Robert Stephen, Robert Stephen Consulting, LLC is 
a private Computer Aided Facilities Management (CAFM) consulting firm located in 
Northern California with affiliates Southern California and Vancouver, Canada. 
 
RSC works closely with clients to facilitate a fully-integrated software solution 
containing precise information for Corporate Real Estate’s data capturing and 
reporting needs. Leveraging multiple CAFM systems, RSC delivers dynamic key 
indicators providing needed metrics for strategic planning. 
 
Robert Stephen 
Managing Director 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Robert Stephen Consulting, LLC 
405 El Camino Real #457 
Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 
Phone: 925.833.8965 
Fax: 253.981.8008 
Email: microview@rstephenconsult.com  
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